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SJS Parents’ Association  
 

 
 

 
March 15, 2023 
 
 “There are those who give with joy, and that joy is their reward…” Gebran Khalil Gebran 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To encourage our children to share and read, we are organizing a campaign for Library Book Collection. 

Students can donate used books (in good physical condition), drop them off at our collection boxes, and 

we collect them and add them to the library. 

Your participation will expand our school’s library, and the kids, in turn will have access to more books! 

This campaign will take place from March 27, 2023 till March 31, 2023. 

 

We hope you will be many to contribute! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
SJS Parents’ Association 
 
 




